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12:36 AM

City Council, Beth Collins,
Joe Lin, Tom Klumpner,
Tongching, Ketih Hampton,
Marin Klimpner,
Abdirashid Gary, Jingheng
Ma, Peter Jung, Chin Lin,
Mary VanBuhler, Melaine
and Kenneth Cameron,
Sohyila Hampton, Andy

Syua-fu Ma

Email address

Privacy

20

12:38 AM

City Council

Jacqueline Beaudry

Stephen Gerhart,
Tom Crawford,
Stephen Postema

21

12:44 AM

Christopher Taylor

Jacqueline Beaudry
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S—
From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:29 PM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Subject: Confirmations

Below is the text of MC-1:

.. Title

Appointments - Confirmations

..Memorandum

| would like to request confirmation of the following nominations that were presented to City Council
for consideration at the June 1, 2020 Regular Session:

Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee

Ravi Raghani

215 Buena Vista Ave.

Ann Arbor, M1 48103

Term: Ending May 31, 2022

Samuel Burnstein

2505 Geddes Ave.

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

Term: Ending May 31, 2022

Energy Commission

Robert Jeorg

Youth Member

2227 S. State St.

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

Term: Ending May 31, 2021

Housing and Human Services Advisory Board

Andre Watson

206 W. Summit

Ann Arbor, Ml 48103

Term: Ending May 31, 2023

Park Advisory Commission

Anne Marsan

222 Kenwood Ave.

Ann Arbor, M| 48103

Term: Ending May 31, 2023



Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall {301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
734.794.6140 (0) - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401

ibeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary

|
A EVERYWHERE EVERYONE EVERYDAY.

BE SAFE \  a2govorg/A2BeSafe
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From: Eleanor Unsworth

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:34 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Bannister, Anne; Hayner, Jeff; Lumm, Jane; Griswold, Kathy;
Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie; Eaton, Jack; Nelson, Elizabeth; Smith, Chip; Ramlawi, Ali

Subject: Please Recognize the Needs of Your Residents

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open

attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content
is safe.

Mayor Taylor and City Council members,

My name is Eleanor Unsworth and | am a resident of Ann Arbor. Given the history of policing and the
most recent murders of Black people, | am asking you to redirect money away from the Ann Arbor PD
in the 2021 budget and instead to prioritize services that help strengthen our communities.

| want a budget that reflects our community's priorities and needs. In 2020, the City of Ann Arbor's
Budget showed that 27% of the general fund was allocated to policing while only 16% was allocated
to community services and only 6% to public services. We want Ann Arbor PD's funding redistributed
to services that actually help the people of Ann Arbor, including affordable housing, more mental
health services, and rent suspension and forgiveness for those who are currently unemployed.
Beyond policing our community, these services are proven to be more effective in improving
community safety and wellness. | demand a budget that supports community wellbeing, rather than
giving power to police forces that tear us apart.

Please consider your role in enriching and empowering our communities, especially amidst systemic
racial injustice, wide-spread iliness, and economic vulnerability.

Thank you,
Eleanor Unsworth

Sent from my iPhone
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From: sutie i

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:34 PM
To: CityCouncil; CityClerk; Crawford, Tom; Postema, Stephen; Syau-fu Ma
Ce: CC Chen; Beth Collins; Joe Lin; Tom Klumpner; Tongching Lin; Keith Hampton; Marin

Klumpner; Abdirashid Gary; Jingheng Ma; nayli@comcast.net; Peter Jung; Chih Lin; Mary
VanBuhler; melanie and kenneth Cameron; Sohyila Hampton; Andy Kaufmann; chen
qixing

Subject: Re: Nixon Sidewalk Vote

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council members,

My name is Julie Lin, | am one of the home owners whose properties are affected by the Nixon/Traver Sidewalk
project. Just like many other property owners, | object to use the special assessments to force the property owners on
Jackson Road, Nixon/Traver and Barton Drive to pay for the sidewalk project intended for the public benefit, not for the
property owner's benefit.

I talked to many of my friends and relatives who live in different cities in the America, They all agree that there are
Ordnance similar to Ann Arbor City's Special Assessment, in their cities, but most of their City councils are reluctant to
pass this kind of inequitable resolution to force the property owners to pay for building a public sidewalk for fear of the
back fire from their constituents.

A project characterized by imposing extremely inequitable financial burden to a small group of targeted citizens will be like
the Knees of the city councils kneeling into the targeted property owners' necks which is very cruel and will definitely result
in the resentment and resistance from the affected property owners and also exacerbate the constituents' distrust to the
council members who was voted by them to represent their interest.

If the City Council feel differently, | would like to challenge them to share the burden of their constituents by paying part of
the cost with their own money to prove their willingness to contribute to the so-call noble cause for the society's benefit,
not just targeting at a small group of the Ann Arbor citizens who are financially, culturally or politically disadvantaged, yet
were misled to vote for them with good faith.

Julie Lin
Ward 1 property owner

On Monday, June 15, 2020, 03:15:31 PM EDT, Syau-fu Ma _

City Council Members,

In reviewing the agenda items for tonight's City Council meeting | am concerned to see that the vote
to bring back the decision on the Nixon Rd Sidewalk Project requires 2/3 vote a 6 count vote. On the
May 18th meeting when CM Bannister brought up the subject of when to bring back the Nixon Rd
issue, she was told that that could be done at anytime. Never was it mentioned that had she done it
at that point in time, only 6 votes would be required. Now 8 votes are required to reverse the
resolution? That omission could be costly. The difference between 6 and 8 votes on this issue is
huge. If this was an inadvertent omission, | hope an exception can be made and allow DC-7 to be
decided by a 6 vote position.



Thank you for your consideration.

Syau-fu



Journal Archive

From:;
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Jackie,

Griswold, Kathy

Monday, June 15, 2020 7:39 PM

Beaudry, Jacqueline

Amendment to DC-9 Resolution Directing Evaluation of City and Pedestrian
Transportation Environment...

Amendment to 4™ Whereas Clause. Please add language in green.

Whereas, While the City has made significant investments in pedestrian and bicycle facilities over the
past four years, the Vision Zero goal of no fatal or serious injury pedestrian/bicyclist crashes has not
been achieved and staff has not demonstrated a significant decrease in pedestrian and cycling
crashes, in fact our pedestrian crash rate rose from 59 in 2018 to 74 in 2019, per
MichiganTrafficCrashFacts.org; and

Thank you,
Kathy
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From: Jane Sheedy

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:13 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Bannister, Anne; Hayner, Jeff; Lumm, Jane; Griswold, Kathy;
Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie; Eaton, Jack; Nelson, Elizabeth; Smith, Chip; Ramlawi, Ali

Subject: Police Budget in Ann Arbor

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Mayor Taylor and City Council members,

My name is Jane Sheedy and | am a resident of Ann Arbor. Given the history of policing and the most
recent murders of Black people, | am asking you to redirect money away from the Ann Arbor PD in
the 2021 budget and instead to prioritize services that help strengthen our communities.

| want a budget that reflects our community’s priorities and needs. In 2020, the City of Ann Arbor’s
Budget showed that 27% of the general fund was allocated to policing while only 16% was allocated
to community services and only 6% to public services. We want Ann Arbor PD’s funding redistributed
to services that actually help the people of Ann Arbor, including affordable housing, more mental
health services, and rent suspension and forgiveness for those who are currently unemployed.
Beyond policing our community, these services are proven to be more effective in improving
community safety and wellness. | demand a budget that supports community wellbeing, rather than
giving power to police forces that tear us apart.

Please consider your role in enriching and empowering our communities, especially amidst systemic
racial injustice, wide-spread iliness, and economic vulnerability.

Thank you,

Jane Sheedy
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From: ermily Horeon |

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:17 PM
To: Grand, Julie
Subject: Re: Community oversight of policing

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi Julie,

Thanks for getting back to me. | tuned into the city council meeting tonight and heard that ICPOC has some concerns
about the city has engaged with them in the past, and feels it's important that they are given the latitude to direct the
process going forward. | believe Dr. Jackson expressed concerns about the resolution you sponsored, so | wanted to
follow up with my support for ICPOC's requests.

Best,

Emily

On Sun, Jun 14, 2020, 11:38 PM Grand, Julie <)JGrand@a2gov.org> wrote:
Thank you for writing, Emily.

We have already pulled the contract from the 6/15 meeting, postponing it until ICPOC has a chance to weigh
in. This was 100% the right decision.

| have engaged in conversations regarding the one-year contract with city staff. If the police officers do not
consent to these changes, we do run the risk of being forced into binding arbitration {(an unfortunate state
law). This would be catastrophic in terms of achieving our goals of rethinking public safety. Therefore, while it

is certainly my hope that a one-year compromise can be achieved, | do not want to make promises that are
somewhat beyond my control.

Kind regards,
Julie

From: Emily Horton |

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 9:21 AM
To: CityCouncil <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>
Subject: Community oversight of policing

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good morning,



I'm writing in support of the ICPOC's requests to promote further community oversight of policing by delaying approval of Ann
Arbor's police union contract and ratifying the contract for only one year. We can't protect the safety of our community,
especially our Black neighbors, by locking ourselves into institutions that have failed us in the past.

Best,

Emily Horton
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From: Amanda Francis

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:35 PM
To: Grand, Julie

Subject: Tonight's City Council Meeting

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Tonight was the first city council meeting that | have joined, but | did not meet the 4:00pm comment cut off so | was
hoping | could send my comments to you. Upon reviewing the budget for FY2020, it really stood out to me that the
police budget is $30M. | agree with what a commenter said tonight and we need to work to decrease the budget over
time. Currently, there are over 120 police officers in Ann Arbor and on average only 30 crimes per month. What are they
all doing? We need to be looking at optimization of staffing and this seems like a gross overestimation of need. Also, |
noticed that there were line items for new tasers and bullet proof vests. In a city with so low crime, | have to wonder,
what are those needed for? When was the last time they bought these items? Are they old? There needs to be more
scrutiny of these requests. Also, where is the line item for training? Is there a sexual assault advocacy group?

It is not fair that police have to cover every single issue that comes across 911. We need specialization, more training,
and a reduction in staff. We need an elite team of trained individuals, not a bunch of people "learning on the job".

Thank you for your time.

Amanda

Amanda Francis

!.un‘enllv !" t!mg

[
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From: cpawlicki@theravensclub.com
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2020 1:36 PM
To: CityCouncil

Subject: please support

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

A2 city council,

Please support the resolution for downtown restaurants and bars to extent out sidewalk space into the curbside parking area
Old Town Tavern needs all the help it can get

Thanks

Chris Pawlicki

Managing Partner

the Ravens Club

207 S. Main

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

734.355-3964
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T E——————— ]
From: courtney zott | NN
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:50 PM
To: Grand, Julie; Ackerman, Zach
Subject: DC-16

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or foliow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello City Council Members Ackerman and Grand,

I'm Courtney Zott, a current MPH student at Michigan. | reside in Ward 3 at_

I am writing in support of several comments made during the city council meeting tonight regarding rethinking DC-16. |
understand the intent behind the resolution and appreciate your attention to police reform, but | am worried like others
that lack of input from Dr. Jackson and the ICPOC will result in a long, resource-intensive process that takes away from
the commission's current work and ultimately produces only formalities. It is clear that the ICPOC needs to be
empowered in this moment, and | would love to see a resolution that more definitively does that.

Additionally, as a Michigan student, | would love to see a resolution that more definitively binds the council to defunding
the Ann Arbor Police Department and re-funding human services. My Black peers have expressed fears over going about
daily errands and enjoyment due to the threat of police brutality, here and in other cities in which they are temporarily
residing for the summer. They should not have to be afraid anywhere. A commitment by the council before the
semester would be a start toward alleviating those fears.

Thank you for your time.

Best,
Courtney

Courtney Zott

MPH Candidate, Class of 2021 |_ Linkedin

Department of Health Management and Policy
University of Michigan School of Public Health
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From: William V Hampton _

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:21 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)

Subject: City Council Meeting

Attachments: Ann Arbor City Council - June 15, 2020.docx

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or foliow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. 123:

It was nice having the opportunity to speak before you this evening. |see you guys are still meeting, right
now.

I am forwarding to you a copy of my remarks from this evening. | choose to do this because | inadvertently

referred to Black Wall Street as being in Ohio as opposed to Oklahoma. Please forgive another error by your
friend.

Peace,
wvh

baio meaning i the ‘}‘%{‘ /7 &7&
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From: Bannister, Anne

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:22 PM

To: Wilhelm, Tim; Smith, Chip; Crawford, Tom; Postema, Stephen; Frost, Christopher
Cc: Hayner, Jeff, Ramlawi, Ali; Lumm, Jane

Subject: Re: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project

It's not clear what's happening now during the meeting with all of our sidewalk resolutions. We just tabled Jackson until

after November. What about bringing back Nixon/Traver and Barton and combining all three?  Please clarify during the
meeting.

Thanks,
Anne

From: Bannister, Anne

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 6:48 PM

To: Wilhelm, Tim <TWilhelm@a2gov.org>; Smith, Chip <ChSmith@a2gov.org>; Crawford, Tom <TCrawford@a2gov.org>;
Postema, Stephen <SPostema@a2gov.org>; Frost, Christopher <CFrost@a2gov.org>

Cc: Hayner, Jeff <JHayner@a2gov.org>; Ramlawi, Ali <ARamlawi@a2gov.org>; Lumm, Jane <JLumm@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project

I'm just receiving this now and am not sure | understand. If the staff can prepare to explain what's happening, that
should help.

I'm looking for the resolution to consolidate all sidewalk and postpone to after November and | haven’t found it yet.

Thanks,

Anne

Anne Bannister
Ward One Council Member

734-945-1639

Messages to and from me regarding City matters are subject to disclosure under the Michigan Freedom of Information
Act.



From: Wilhelm, Tim <TWilhelm@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 4:48 PM

To: Bannister, Anne <ABannister@a2gov.org>; Smith, Chip <ChSmith@a2gov.org>; Crawford, Tom
<TCrawford@a2gov.org>; Postema, Stephen <SPostema@az2gov.org>; Frost, Christopher <CFrost@a2gov.org>
Cc: Hayner, Jeff <JHayner@a2gov.org>; Ramlawi, Ali <ARamlawi@a2gov.org>; Lumm, Jane <JLumm@a2gov.org>
Subject: RE: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project

ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Timothy S. Wilhelm, Senior Assistant City Attorney

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 3rd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
734.794.6174 (O) | 734.994.4954 (F) | Internal Extension 41891 | 734.709.4838 cell

twithelm@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

/

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is
confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

From: Bannister, Anne <ABannister@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 3:07 PM

To: Wilhelm, Tim <TWilhelm@a2gov.org>; Smith, Chip <ChSmith@a2gov.org>; Crawford, Tom <TCrawford@a2gov.org>;
Postema, Stephen <SPostema@a2gov.org>; Frost, Christopher <CFrost@a2gov.org>

Cc: Hayner, Jeff <JHayner@a2gov.org>; Ramlawi, Ali <ARamlawi@a2gov.org>; Lumm, Jane <JLumm®a2gov.org>
Subject: Fw: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project




Thank you, Council Member Smith! If | understand your email correctly, you are ready to "bring back" Barton
Drive.

My understanding is that Tim Wilhelm is preparing a resolution to combine all three sidewalk projects (Barton,
Nixon/Traver, Jackson) and postpone decision-making until after the November new sidewalk millage vote.

As far as the quagmire of sidewalk resolutions on tonight's agenda, | look to our Attorney's Office to advise on
how to amend or remove them as need be:

e CA-7 SAD installments

e PH-1 and DS-1 Resolution 4 for Jackson

+ DC-7 Motion to Waive 2/3 Vote and Reconsider Nixon/Traver

e The new resolution to send Rule 19 back to the Rules Committee

+ The new resolution to combine all 3 projects and defer to after November
Thanks everyone, we're on the right track.
Anne

From: Syau-fu Ma_

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 2:49 PM

To: CC Chen GGG G-t Collins

Klumpner { R "osching Lin ; Keith Hampton

I 'V 2rin Klumpner ; Abdirashid Gary
tingheng Ma J NN e T ©-tcr ) unc

-hih Lin G =y Vansuhler [ ; < anie and

kenneth Cameron ; Sohyila Hampton | NG |- Lin
; Andy Kaufmann [ hen qixing I

Smith, Chip <ChSmith@a2gov.org>; Bannister, Anne <ABannister@a2gov.org>; Ramlawi, Ali <ARamlawi@a2gov.org>;
Hayner, Jeff <JHayner@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project

; Joe Lin Tom

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear CM Smith,
Thank you very much for your email and for your support!

Syau-fu

On Monday, June 15, 2020, 11:28:26 AM MST, Smith, Chip <chsmith@a2gov.org> wrote:

the Gary, Cameron, Chen and Ma Property Owners,

I have been hoping that my work with city staff might develop a solution that allowed this project to go through, with the
intent of being able to use potential future millage dollars to cover the costs, should the sidewalk millage pass in



November. There does not seem to be a way to do this legally, so | will support postponing this and the Traver and
Nixon projects until after the outcome of the November election.

I will say that this is an important sidewalk gap we need to fill. Not just for the city as a whole, but for the neighborhood. |
am hopeful voters agree with the sidewalk millage and we're able to undertake the project as soon as possible afterward.

From: Syau-fu Ma < -

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:45 PM

To: CityCouncil <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; CC Chen
“rihpeth@amai con>- oo L I
Lin 555G <cith Hampton < ; Marin Klumpner
Abdlrashld Gary ; Jingheng Ma

; Peter Jung <ptjung@umich.edu>; Chih Lin

; melanie and kenneth Cameron

: Julie Lin

- Beth Collins

Tom Klumpner ; Tongching

ary VanBuhler
; Sohyila Hampton
Andy Kaufmann chen gixing

Subject: REPRESENTATION for Jackson Rd Sidewalk Project

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

CM Chip Smith,

I have reached out to you several times, by telephone and email and | have not received any response from you. You and
CM Ramlawi are our Ward 5 representatives on the Jackson Rd Sidewalk issue. CM Ramlawi has made time to respond
and advocate on our behalf. | am perplexed as to why | have not heard back from you. Even Mayor Taylor has found time
to listen to our concerns.

We need you to hear us and represent us. Here are our issues:

* The majority of affected Jackson Rd property owners OBJECT to the sidewalks and to the assessment

e Touse special assessments to fund city-driven sidewalk projects is questionable at best. In order for
special assessment to be applied, the property owner must especially benefit from the project.

* The assessments are onerous, whether in absolute numbers ($52,000) or relative to the ability to pay. Among
affected properties are Habitat of the Humanity supported homes. Will you be able to sleep at night if these
folks lose their homes over a sidewalk?

» These residents are feeling railroaded. Given how fast this was pushed through during the Covid fear, they have
the sense that the attempt was to slip this project in unnoticed. The process does not seem to be set up to protect
property owners, but to take advantage of them.

* We are made up of immigrants, elderly and lower-income...please do not allow us to be neglected and
discriminated against because our voices are not as powerful.

| implore you to support us.

Thank you,
Your Ward 5 Constituents,
the Gary, Cameron, Chen and Ma Property Owners
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From: William V Hampton _

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:25 PM

To: Bannister, Anne

Subject: City Council

Attachments: Ann Arbor City Council - June 15, 2020.docx

¢
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good evening, AB:

Thank you, again for the announcement about Juneteenth. We appreciate you.

It was nice seeing you, again at tonight’s City Council Meeting. | see you guys are still meeting.

| am forwarding to you a copy of my comments made during Audience Participation. The reason why | am
sending these to you is because | inadvertently referred to Oklahoma as Ohio when mentioning the Black Wall

Street massacre.

Peace,
wvh

. N P ope 7 2
eantrid. 41 [/1}4? :/zmlﬁcm c")[a /4/()
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

All set on this.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Beaudry, Jacqueline

Monday, June 15, 2020 10:34 PM
Hayner, Jeff

RE: Request to sponsor

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor + Ann Arbor » MI - 48104
734.794.6140 (O} - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401
ibeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

5% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.

From: Hayner, Jeff <JHayner@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:00 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>

Subject: Request to sponsor

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

Please add me as a co-sponsor of the following items,

DC-3, CD-6
Thank you,

Jeff Hayner
Ward 1 City Council
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From: Grace krueger |

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:45 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Bannister, Anne; Hayner, Jeff; Lumm, Jane; Griswold, Kathy;
Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie; Eaton, Jack; Nelson, Elizabeth; Smith, Chip; Ramlawi, Ali

Subject: Allocation of City Budget to Support Justice

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Mayor Taylor and City Council members,

My name is Grace Krueger and | am a resident of Ann Arbor. Given the history of policing and the most recent
murders of Black people, | am asking you to redirect money away from the Ann Arbor PD in the 2021 budget
and instead to prioritize services that help strengthen our communities.

| want a budget that reflects our community's priorities and needs. In 2020, the City of Ann Arbor's Budget
showed that 27% of the general fund was allocated to policing while only 16% was allocated to community
services and only 6% to public services. We want Ann Arbor PD's funding redistributed to services that actually
help the people of Ann Arbor, including affordable housing, more mental health services, and rent suspension
and forgiveness for those who are currently unemployed. Beyond policing our community, these services are
proven to be more effective in improving community safety and wellness. | demand a budget that supports
community wellbeing, rather than giving power to police forces that tear us apart.

Please consider your role in enriching and empowering our communities, especially amidst systemic racial
injustice, wide-spread illness, and economic vulnerability.

Thank you,

Grace Krueger
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From: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:49 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject: DC3

Plz add me as co-sponsor

Christopher Taylor

Mayor of the City of Ann Arbor
301 East Huron Street

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104
734-794-6161

he/him/his

STAY HOME — STAY SAFE - SAVE LIVES
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From: cinoy kruecer [ NG

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:55 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Bannister, Anne; Hayner, Jeff; Lumm, Jane; Griswold, Kathy;
Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie; Eaton, Jack; Nelson, Elizabeth; Smith, Chip; Ramlawi, Ali

Subject: Allocation of AA City Budget to foster racial justice...

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Mayor Taylor and City Council members,

My name is Cindy Krueger and | am a resident of Ann Arbor. Given the history of policing and the
most recent murders of black people, | am asking you to redirect money away from the Ann Arbor PD
in the 2021 budget and instead to prioritize services that help strengthen our communities.

| want a budget that reflects our community's priorities and needs. In 2020, the City of Ann Arbor's
Budget showed that 27% of the general fund was allocated to policing while only 16% was allocated
to community services and only 6% to public services. We want Ann Arbor PD's funding redistributed
to services that actually help the people of Ann Arbor, including affordable housing and more
comprehensive mental health services. Beyond policing our community, these services are proven to
be more effective in improving community safety and wellness. | demand a budget that supports
community wellbeing, rather than giving power to police forces that tear us apart.

Please consider your role in enriching and empowering our communities, especially amidst systemic
racial injustice, wide-spread illness, and economic vulnerability.

Thank you,

Cindy Krueger
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From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 11:34 PM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Cc: Gerhart, Stephen
Subject: RE: DC3

Sure will.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk’s Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
/34.794.6140 (O] - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401

ibeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.

From: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:49 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>

Subject: DC3

Plz add me as co-sponsor

Christopher Taylor

Mayor of the City of Ann Arbor
301 East Huron Street

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104
734-794-6161

he/himy/his

STAY HOME — STAY SAFE — SAVE LIVES
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From: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:20 AM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

plz ad me a cosponsor to dc8

Christopher Taylor

Mayor of the City of Ann Arbor
301 East Huron Street

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104
734-794-6161

he/himy/his

STAY HOME — STAY SAFE — SAVE LIVES
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From: syau-tu via [
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:36 AM
To: CityCouncil; CC Chen; Beth Collins; Joe Lin; Tom Klumpner; Tongching Lin; Keith

Hampton; Marin Klumpner; Abdirashid Gary; Jingheng Ma; nayli@comcast.net; Peter
Jung; Chih Lin; Mary VanBuhler; melanie and kenneth Cameron; Sohyila Hampton; Julie
Lin; Andy Kaufmann; chen gixing

Subject: THANK YOU

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

| just wanted to thank all the Council Members who listened to our concerns and made a difference! |
was going to wait until the end of the meeting to speak, but decided not to prolong your already long
night.

| appreciate all the hard work and careful consideration. A special thanks to CM Ramlawi and
Bannister. And thank you to all who worked behind the scenes.

We have created an online petition that we will circulate to help get the millage passed.

Best,

Syau-fu Ma and the Jackson, Barton and Nixon property owners
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From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:38 AM
To: *City Council Members (All)
Cc Gerhart, Stephen; Crawford, Tom; Postema, Stephen
Subject: FW: Amendment to DC-9 Resolution Directing Evaluation of City and Pedestrian

Transportation Environment...

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Ltarcom City Hall [301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
734.794.6140 (0) - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401

jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absoclutely necessary.

From: Griswold, Kathy <KGriswold@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:39 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org> ‘

Subject: Amendment to DC-9 Resolution Directing Evaluation of City and Pedestrian Transportation Environment...

Hi Jackie,
Amendment to 4™ Whereas Clause. Please add language in green.

Whereas, While the City has made significant investments in pedestrian and bicycle facilities over the
past four years, the Vision Zero goal of no fatal or serious injury pedestrian/bicyclist crashes has not
been achieved and staff has not demonstrated a significant decrease in pedestrian and cycling
crashes, in fact our pedestrian crash rate rose from 59 in 2018 to 74 in 2019, per
MichiganTrafficCrashFacts.org; and

Thank you,
Kathy
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From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:38 AM
To: *City Council Members (All)
Cc Gerhart, Stephen; Crawford, Tom; Postema, Stephen
Subject: FW: Amendment to DC-9 Resolution Directing Evaluation of City and Pedestrian

Transportation Environment...

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E, Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
734.794.6140 (0) - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401

jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov,org

S% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail uniess absolutely necessary.

From: Griswold, Kathy <KGriswold@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 7:39 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>

Subject: Amendment to DC-9 Resolution Directing Evaluation of City and Pedestrian Transportation Environment...

Hi Jackie,
Amendment to 4" Whereas Clause. Please add language in green.

Whereas, While the City has made significant investments in pedestrian and bicycle facilities over the
past four years, the Vision Zero goal of no fatal or serious injury pedestrian/bicyclist crashes has not
been achieved and staff has not demonstrated a significant decrease in pedestrian and cycling
crashes, in fact our pedestrian crash rate rose from 59 in 2018 to 74 in 2019, per
MichiganTrafficCrashFacts.org; and

Thank you,
Kathy
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From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:44 AM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)

Cc: Gerhart, Stephen

Subject: RE: Taylor sponsor DC-8

Sure will.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall {301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
734.794.6140 {0} - 734.994.8296 (F) | Internal Extension 41401

jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

b% Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.

From: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:20 AM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>

Subject:

plz ad me a cosponsor to dc8

Christopher Taylor

Mayor of the City of Ann Arbor
301 East Huron Street

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104
734-794-6161

he/him/his

STAY HOME —~ STAY SAFE —~ SAVE LIVES
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